
La Salle High School
2021 – 2022

La Salle Parent Council (LPC)
Meeting Minutes

Thursday, March 10, 2022, 7:00 pm

1. Attendance: Terri Carrick, Kathleen Habedank, Julie Etris, Jen Feeley, Ken
Garbsch, Sarah Goldschmidt, Crystal Hayes, Tanya Kist, Mike Roman, Vicki
Seng

2. Welcome and Prayer

3. Principal Report:
● Academic Update - Master schedule is being worked on, which is

designed to meet the needs/requests of students
○ Counselors are meeting with incoming 9th grade students &

parents
○ Connect with your son’s counselor with any questions regarding

classes/schedule
● Admissions - anticipate 130 student’s in next year’s freshman class; 120

currently enrolled
● Personnel update: Teresa McDonald (English long-term sub) has

resigned. Students/parents of Ms. McDonald were notified. Plan moving
forward was shared with them as well.

● Interviewing Advancement Director candidates next week
● The following positions have been posted; initial interviews will take place

the week of March 21: Art teacher, English teacher, science teacher, and
Band Director

4. Summary of last month’s LPC events:
Commitment Night:

● Servatti cookies were a hit ~ 13 dozen “big cookies,” and 4 lbs. of tea
cookies

● 120 incoming students
● Thank you to Tanya for leading this



● Event Chairs for past events (Open House - Crystal, Ring Ceremony -
Ken, Commitment Night - Tanya) were asked to capture the details of the
event they chaired to be submitted via a checklist for future reproducibility

5. Upcoming Events:
● Parent/Principal Coffee Chat: March 14 & 16 - 1 person has registered
● Spring Social: tentatively Top Golf - DATE TBD - Sarah, Tanya, and Vicki

will pursue
● Underclassmen Awards Ceremony (Vicki Seng) - May 18
● Senior Declaration (Julie Etris/Sarah Goldschmidt), May 23rd
● Senior Picnic ~ Committee (Jodi Louder, Chair)

○ May 24
○ Jen shared Jodi’s notes to cover the day’s agenda, budget, etc.
○ An update as a part of a direct email was sent by the School via

Communications (Shannon Memory) to all Senior parents. This
included a link titled “Parent Information Letter.”

○ Suggested parent donation is $20 and can be submitted via Forms.

6. Other:
● Senior Yard Signs - Terri agreed LPC would handle placing signs in yards

of graduating seniors if Shannon provides a list of graduating boys by zip
code.

● Consider leadership positions for next year; nominees…
○ Kisha is willing to  return as VP and continue to do Sign-Up Genius;
○ nominees for president include Julie Etris and Tamara Birck – reply

to Terri with interest (or lack thereof).
○ Open positions include president and fundraising/finance
○ Kathleen Habedank volunteered to serve as Secretary for the LPC

Executive Board again next year (unless others are interested).
Position is filled, unless another expresses interest at the next
meeting.

○ Gina Reynolds volunteered to serve as Logistic Rep again for the
LPC Executive Board next year, as reported by Terri. Position is
filled.

○ Jen Feeley expressed that she wold not like to serve as Finance
and Fundraising Rep for LPC Executive Board next year. Position is
vacant.

● Could there be a faculty event liaison? Cecilia Long?

Meeting adjourned at approximately 9:00 p.m.


